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 PUBLIC NOTICE 

  

P U B L I C   N O T I C E  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN by the Board of Education of Northbrook School 

District 27, Northbrook, Illinois, that the Board of Education will hold a Virtual Public Hearing at       

6:30 p.m. on Thursday, July 9, 2020. 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on the proposed e-Learning 

Program which, if approved, will permit students instruction to be received electronically while 

students are not physically present in lieu of the district’s scheduled emergency days, or any 

school closures pertaining to COVID-19. This program is allowed under Public Act 101-0012. If 

approved, the e-Learning Program will be implemented for a three year term. 

 

David J. Kroeze, Secretary 

Board of Education 

 

Dated: July 6, 2020  
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